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FAMILY DAY, 3 March 2018 
An action packed day was held on Saturday, 3 March 2018 for 

our Legatee families. Commencing with fun at Big Splash then 

off to AMF Bowling for the kids, while the adults and Board 

members finished the day with some drinks and nibbles at The 

Lighthouse, Belconnen.  

A big shout out of 

thanks to the recruits 

who supervised the 

bowling fun, even 

making sure Kenny 

Koala made an        

appearance and also to 

the AFP Volunteers for 

running the BBQ at Big 

Splash!  

A wonderful day was had by all.  

AFP Legacy Office - Level 1, Core 2, EBB   

Phone: 02 6131 4998 - Ext: 144 998 

afplegacy@afp.gov.au 

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY, 2018  

We had a phenomenal response to the sale of the Cassie  

Koala Bear for the month of March, to coincide 

with International Women’s Day, 8 March 2018.  

Cassie’s were shipped off to all areas of the 

globe, with thanks to the help of AFP Volunteers. 

AFP Legacy Staff delighted in hearing stories 

from members who once wore the uniform   

Cassie Koala is dressed in! 

Sign up through Insight for  

Salary Deductions 

Shop online via  

policelegacyafp.org.au  
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MARCH  

MOMENTS 
 

This month your donations 

helped AFP Legacy assist AFP 

families in the following ways: 
 

AFP Legatee Family Fun Day 2018 

Provided cleaning services 

Provided meal services 

Provided bereavement payments 

Funded Fundraising BBQs 

Provided School Fee Assistance 

 

THANK YOU 
 

Please sign up through    

INSIGHT to               

Workplace Giving, so that 

together, we can continue 

to assist AFP families. 

EASTER RAFFLE, 2018 
Thank you for supporting the AFP 

Legacy 2018 Easter Raffle!  

Congratulations to all winners. The 

Easter Raffle was a wonderful way 

of showcasing our merchandise 

available for sale and 

of course sneaking in 

a few chocolates to 

enjoy! Thanks to all 

our volunteers, for 

selling tickets!   

A very happy Easter Raffle prize winner! 

AFP LEGACY BALL 2018 - SAVE THE DATE 

Become a volunteer for     

AFP Legacy 

mailto:afplegacy@afp.gov.au

